## Titanic Exhibition Trip



Tuesday 19th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our 'Titanic' history topic, we are planning to visit the Titanic exhibition taking place at The Guildhall in Worcester. The children will visit the main exhibition space where they will read about the artefacts and the story of the ship, explore Worcester's connection to the Titanic, learn about the people that travelled on board and come face to face with items from the wreck site! They will also take part in an interactive experience area where they can explore the ship in 3D, write letters on replica Titanic paper, try on life jackets and other similar activities.

The trip will take place on Thursday 26th October.

We will be leaving school at around 10.45am and are aiming to return to school at 2.40pm so the children will need to be dropped off and picked up from school at the usual time. There is a possibility that we will return late to school but we will let you know closer to the trip if this will be the case.

The cost per child for this trip (including admissions and transport) is a maximum of £11. To visit this exhibition as a member of the public, a ticket would usually cost £6, however we have been fortunate enough to secure tickets at a reduced cost of £2.50!

As part of this trip, the children will need to be dressed in full school uniform and have a suitable coat for the weather. Please make sure your child has a packed lunch and a full water bottle. If your child is due to have a hot dinner on the day of this trip, please make sure they bring a packed lunch. If this is an issue, please let us know.

Please follow the link below which will take you to our promise to pay survey. Please complete this by Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September. https://forms.office.com/e/MeFb06t5Wj

Many thanks Year 5 team 😊

